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CORRESPONDENCE 
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Attachments: Docket No. 20220001-EI Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20220001. 

Thank you! 
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Iris Rollins

From: Sherry Kessel <Sherrykessel@verizon.Net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 3:12 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes!

Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

Docket No. 20220001- 

Energy companies’ profits in Florida are in the trillions. Yet they are asking their customers to 

pay more. Please side with the average citizens by rejecting theirridiculous requests. 

Another electricity rate increase would unfairly burden the public. Many are struggling as it is 

right now. So please tell Florida Powel and Light that a rate increase at this time is out of the 

question. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and compassion for us.  

I urge you to reject these rate increases.  

Sherry Kessel  

Sherrykessel@verizon.Net  

6874 Treves Way  

Boynton Beach, Florida 33437 

 

  

 
 




